
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 8/10/2021 5:04 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

08/10/2021 

MS Penny Auburn 
6 Stuart ST 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

This seawall is a cost to the entire community to save a few homes. I am totally against Council funding it. 
We've known in this district since the 1940s when massive ocean floods knocked down houses in Collaroy 
that this part o f  the coast was fragile. And yet Council at the time allowed people to build. The huge seas of 
the 1970s were another warning. Home owners have had decades to do something at their own expense. 
They continue to buy in the area. Then there's a storm and we're all expected to pay for their repairs. 

This wall is environmentally o f  debatable benefit anyway, and I object to rate payers from outside that beach 
area paying for it. 

Penny Auburn 
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